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Rosenberg Corey

From: RDW <timberhack1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 7:51 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I live in Southern Oregon and count on income from a rental property for my retirement income. The 
government just keeps making it harder and harder for landlords to stay in business. If  HB 2004-A is passed, the 
end result will be bad for everyone involved. Many landlords will end up selling their rentals (often to people buying 
them for a personal resident with the end result being less available rentals). This is bad law!  
 
Please vote NO on HB 2004-A 
 
Thank you, 
Robert Warren 
Rogue River, Or. 97537 


